
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  24 / 25 Sep 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm: Liam Payne   Lily Payne 
10.00am: Confirmation  Confirmation 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Tony Fowler 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Owen Pippard 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Grace Taylor, Eliza Taylor, 
      Monica Taylor 
10.00am: Ayon Peiris, Diyon Peiris 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Trish Saines 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Leanne Parkman and Team 5 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Bill Kearney (Sep 2022) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER:  Mark Edgerton and  
Phil Moran (Sep 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  M Silk & Andrew Reimer (Sep 2022)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Barb & Brian Hislop (Sep 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:   Alison Pippard 
 
ROSARY STATUE:  Mr & Mrs W Causer, 62 Wombat St. 
NEXT:  Miss Pat Gurney, 17 Elizabeth Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Trish Saines   Robyn Major 
10.00am: Carmel Hardcastle  Volunteer needed 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 18 September 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Amos:  6: 1, 4-7;  
1 Tim 6: 11-16;  Lk 16: 19-31: 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 20th Sep: 5.45pm Mass in the CHAPEL 
Wed. 21st Sep: 8.00am Mass in the CHAPEL 
Thu. 22nd Sep: NO 8.00am Mass in the CHAPEL 
   9.00am Mass of Remembrance - Chu 
Fri. 23rdSep: 8.00am Mass in the CHAPEL 
Sat. 24th Sep: 5.00pm-5.30pm Reconciliation Young 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
Sun. 25th Sep: 8.00am Mass at Grenfell  
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
 
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Pat Potbury (Wife of Wayne), 
Keith Rule, Marie Gutterson (Sister of Keith Smith),   
Joan Swan (Aunty of Tony Curtis), Jim De Britt, Jacqueline 
Green (Daughter of Ann Forbutt), Margery Fahy, Bernard 
Kelly - Mosman (Brother of Tony Kelly), Glen Heidtmann 
(Husband of Michell Miller -  Canberra), Denise Dwyer  
(Wife of Mick), Leila Baker, Vera Carty (Sister of John 
McGibney - Ireland), James Gibson (Husband of Lou), Valley 
Grae Langford (Baby Daughter of Sam & Madison), Faye 
Hancock, Elizabeth Lloyd - Wagga (Sister of Bill Cameron), 
Edmond Bourke (Brother of Mary Maloney, Barwang St), 
Beryl Street, Paul Powderly 

Prayers are requested for Carmel Price, Sr Gai Cass & 
Steve (Chuck) Norris who are unwell at the moment. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN SEPTEMBER 2022 
 

St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  
Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 

The date for the next meeting is Wednesday,  
28th September at 10-00am.  

NEXT  ANOINTING MASS 
 

The next Anointing Mass will be held on Friday, 14th 
October commencing at 1.30pm in the Church. 

(It has been decided that Anointing Masses will occur on 
the 2nd Friday of each month) 

(Please note there will not be 8.00am Mass this day) 
Please save the date and let anyone you know who 

would like to attend and bring them along. 

LAMB RAFFLE AND SPRING MARKET 
 

St Mary’s Parish BBQ & Fundraiser is only a couple  
of weeks away (to be held on Sunday, 25th  
September). This is to raise some money to assist 
with continuing Church maintenance.  
 
This consists of a Lamb Raffle combined with a 
Spring Market after Mass with some simple goodies 
to buy on the Church yard grounds.  
We would appreciate it if parishioners could make a 
cake or slice, or provide some plants, jams, pickles, 
crafts etc. to sell. 
 
We have received a generous donation of two 
dressed lambs and we will have 8 prizes of similar 
value for some lucky winners. 
 
Your valued support would be welcomed.  
Books of tickets (10 tickets in a book) are available 
from the back of the church this weekend.  
Tickets sell for $5.00 each. You could also collect a 
book or two and endeavour to sell them for our  
necessary cause and return to the Parish Office. 
 
The winner will be drawn during our Spring Market 
on Sunday, 25th September.  
 
Funds raised will see the wooden cross in front  
of the Church replaced with a metal cross, leaks in 

the roof need to be 
fixed and some church 
vestments are in need 
of replacement plus a 
new keyboard/organ. 

1st Year Anniversary of death for this week are:  
Sr Marie Mahony, Stan Hannan & Peter “Sooty” De Britt.  
Please keep these families in your prayers. 

ACCOMMODATION NEEDED 
 

St Vinnies are desperately seeking stable, individual  
accommodation for some Yr12 students who need to feel somewhere 
safe and be able to concentrate on their studies without interruption. 

 
If there is someone who has a self contained unit or granny flat or if 
you know of anyone who would be  willing to rent out a room, please 

contact Darrin on (0400) 716-593 for further information. 
 

Please be advised that St Vinnies are prepared to cover  
the cost of the rental. 

 
The confidentiality and safeguarding will be under the  

governance of St Vinnies. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 
Congratulations to all the Candidates of St Mary’s 
Primary School who have confirmed their Baptism 

into the Catholic faith this weekend. 
 

May the Holy Spirit remain a focus in  
your life always. 

 
 

GLUTEN FREE HOSTS 
 

Just to let you know that anyone that needs Gluten 
Free Hosts, that they will be consecrated and kept in 

the tabernacle. 
 

Please inform the Acolytes or the Priest in advance and 
they will be distributed from the front of the Altar. 

 
LAMB RAFFLE TICKETS AND SPRING MARKET 

 
1.  COULD EVERYONE PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING 
BACK YOUR TICKETS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  
 
2.  ANY CAKES, SLICES, PLANTS OR JAM ETC CAN BE 
DROPPED AT THE PARISH CENTRE BEFORE  MASS ON  
SATURDAY, 24TH SEPTEMBER. 
 
3.  YOU ARE INVITED TO A MEETING ON  
WEDNESDAY, 21ST SEPTEMBER AT 6.00PM IN THE 
PARISH CENTRE TO DISCUSS WHO IS AVAILABLE TO 
ASSIST HELPING SETUP BEFORE MASS AND LOOK  
AFTER ANY STALLS AT THE SPRING MARKET ON  
SUNDAY, 25TH SEPTEMBER. 

RECONCILIATION 
Please be advised that Reconciliation will only be held 

on the 2nd & 4th Saturday of the month at 5.00pm  
commencing from 8th October 2022. 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING 
 

The next Mercy Associates Meeting will be held  on 
Monday, 19th September at 11-00am.  We welcome any 

new members for prayer reflection and a cup of tea. 
Contact Joy on (0498) 147-231 for further information. 

 
Please meet at the Parish Centre for further direction. 

SPECIAL MASS OF REMEMBRANCE FOR  
QUEEN ELIZABETH II ON 22/9/22 

 
We will be celebrating a  Mass of Remembrance 

for Queen Elizabeth II on 
Thursday, 22nd September at 
9.00am (NO 8.00am Mass) to 
acknowledge Her Majesty’s 

contribution to family life, her 
faith and to the human story. 

Class of 1979 Reunion - St Mary’s & CBC Young NSW 
 

Saturday, 1st October at the Young Golf Club commencing 
at 5.00pm. If you have family members that were in this  

cohort, could you please pass on these details. 
Further information can be found on the Facebook group 
page “The Class of 1979 - REUNION - St Mary’s & CBC 

Young NSW”. 


